
Williams, Brenda

From: Seelbach, Chris

Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2020 7:58 AM
To: Williams, Brenda

Subject: Fwd: [External Email] FCC Lighting

Please file as communication

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: fred chen •

Date: September 23,2020 at 9:57:17 PM EOT

To: "Smitherman, Christopher" <Christopher.Smitherman@cincinnati-oh.gov>, "Kearney, Jan-Michele"
<Jan-Michele.Kearney@cincinnati-oh.gov>, "Landsman, Greg" <Greg.Landsman@cincinnati-oh.gov>,
"Sundermann, Betsy" <Betsy.Sundermann@cincinnati-oh.gov>, "Pastor, Jeff' <Jeff.Pastor(5)cincinnati-
oh.gov>, "Seelbach, Chris" <Chris.Seelbach@cincinnati-oh.gov>, "Sittenfeld, P.G."

<P.G.Sittenfeld@cincinnati-oh.gov>, "Young, Wendell" <WendelLyoung(5)cincinnati-oh.gov>
Subject: [External Email] FCC Lighting

External Email Communication

City Council-

As you consider voting on any additional lighting and signage permissions
for FCC beyond what has already been approved for the new stadium, we ask
that you consider our need for peaceful enjoyment of our home.

Living one block away from the stadium, we would not want to be bombarded by a Times Square
extravaganza of lights all evening long for more than a few days of the year. We have been supportive
of

the stadium and the redevelopment in the neighborhood and look forward to the game-day excitement
that

the stadium will bring. We want you to consider the impact of the lighting on the other 340+
days/year.

Frederick Chen

Cincinnati OH "


